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February 7, 2020 

Dave Rutz 
Division Director 
ADF&G, Sport Fish 
333 Raspberry Road 
Anchorage, AK 99518 

Subject: Rotenone Consent for the Anderson and Kings Lakes 

Dear Mr. Rutz:  

The Board of Fisheries received your request at the Upper Cook Inlet Board of Fisheries meeting in 
Anchorage asking for consent to use Rotenone to eradicate a nonindigenous northern pike population from 
the Anderson and Kings Lakes in Wasilla as per Alaska Statute 16.35.200.  The Board of Fisheries supports 
its use in this project and has voted to allow the department to proceed with these rotenone treatments.  

Please contact Glenn Haight, the board’s Executive Director (465-6095) if you have any questions on this.   

Regards, 

 

 
Reed Morisky 
Chairman, Alaska Board of Fisheries 

 
cc:  Board of Fisheries members 
 Tom Taube, ADF&G 
 Tom Vania, ADF&G 
 Kristine Dunker, ADF&G 
  

 
 
 


